
February 8, 1989 

Jack Connelly 
Idaho Chapter 
The Wildlife Society 
1345 Barton Road 
Pocatello, Idaho 83204 

Dear Jack, 

I received your request for support of the Idaho Chapter of 
The Wildlife Society and am pleased to be able to contribute on 
behalf of T J International. 

I wish you every success with your program and fund raising 
'efforts. 

Best 

Communications Director 

CB/dk 

cc: Walt Minnick 

380 E. Park Center Blvd., Suite 300 
Boise, Idaho 83706 

(208) 345-8500 

_FEB 13 198 


